Beat Cancer Thank You Email

From: -@gmail.com On Behalf Of Aaron Horn

Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:24 PM

To: ian@upandrunningsoftware.com; peter@upandrunningsoftware.com
Subject: Thank You!

Ian/Pete,

Wow, thank you guys so much for your generous support! I was in a meeting and my
phone started blowing up with questions about who is Up & Running and did they
really just support the speakers AND three items? :-)

Needless to say, that's a really big deal for us, so thank you very much. Would
one of you send me a copy of your logo so I can get it thrown up on the bidding
website for the items you guys end up sponsoring? My wife's mind is racing as to
what cool things we can get for packages. :-)

Also, you guys get a powerpoint slide advertisement for the slidedeck that shows
the sponsors of the event throughout the night. Do you want to create the slide
and send it to me or just send me the content and have me build it?

Thank you again for your support, it really means a lot!

Aaron Horn | President
Beat Cancer Today
Phone: +1.-
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